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 Wednesday, 11 July 2018 
 
 

To whom it may concern, 

Asset Transfer Application – Howford School, 487 Crookston Road, Glasgow, 

G53 

I am writing with regards to the asset transfer application submitted by the Amaanah 

Project in relation to Howford School.  

I am familiar with the Amaanah Project and know the value of the work that it does in 

the local community. I would, therefore, like to note my interest in this application and 

that I welcome the Amaanah Project’s proposal to develop a community hub on the 

Howford School site. I feel sure that the proposals for the site will be of significant 

benefit to the local community. 

I would be grateful if you could keep my office updated on progress of the 

application. 

Yours Sincerely 

 
Humza Yousaf MSP 




